
The Oregon reputation for housing discrimination is a well earned 
awful.  This bill will take a small step in the right direction of uncovering 
where we must do more work, all of us.  I am a member of First 
Unitarian Portland and the Interfaith Alliance on Poverty.  I have 
learned of the vast consequences on realities like generational poverty 
when housing discrimination works its ugly ways.  We need this bill to 
get at the root causes of our homeownership disparities along racial 
lines.  Your support is important. 
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